
DATE : 15 JULY 2015

THE SECRETARY GENRAL / PRESIDENT

SOUTH AFRCAN EQUESTRIAN FEDERATION

RE - SAEF - RESTRUCTURING MEETING

I AM IN POSSESSION OF A LETTER FROM Mr. TUBBY REDDY THE CEO OF SASCOC WHEREIN

HE ADVISES YOU OF A MEETING SCHEDULED FOR SATURDAY 18 JULY 2015

IN CONSULTATION WITH Mr. TUBBY REDDY I WISH TO ADVISE THAT THIS MEETING

BE RE SCHEDULED FOR FRIDAY 24 JULY 2015 TO COMMENCE AT 10 H 00 AT THE SASCOC HOUSE

THE REASON BEING IS THAT THE 18 JULY 2015 IS THE HOLY DAY OF THE MUSLIM COMMUNITY AND

I AM UNFORTUNATTELY NOT AVAILABLE AND SECONDLY THE 25 JULY 2015 THE SASCOC AUDITORIUM

IS NOT AVAILABLE,

PLEASE SEND OUT THE CIRCULAR TO YOUR MEMBERSHIP ACCORDINGLY

YOURS FAITHFULLY

MUBARAK MAHOMED


